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In October, KPATA social media will begin to
highlight & share content that supports
learning, networking, and connecting across
the state. Something new will be shared each
week in October! Keep an eye out!
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The Training and Education committee has
been very busy planning a new spring learning
opportunity! More information will be coming
out soon -- it is going to be awesome!!

Hilary is serving on a state workgroup (as part of
her work on the Early Childhood Recommendations
Panel) which will focus on mental health supports for
those in the field of early childhood. 

 

Hilary and Amber have been holding Board Member
quick chats to learn more about specific
suggestions and challenges in KS regions, how
KPATA can best provide support, and priorities as
they relate to programs!

The newly revamped Advocacy Committee is
focusing on daily education and tools. Are you
interested in being a part of this exciting work? If
so, reach out to the committee chair, Madison
Thompson, at mthompson1@gckschools.com.


